
THANK YOU

Please keep 2 metres between yourself and all other 

people at all times, including whilst queueing.

Please knock, wait and only enter when instructed to 

do so. This allows us to limit numbers inside.

Please avoid touching anything where possible.

Please use contactless payment if possible.

SOCIAL DISTANCING MEASURES

Following UK Government guidelines, we have chosen 
to stay open during this period to support those, 

especially key workers, who are using cycling as a 
lower-risk mode of transport and/or as a form of 

exercise.

However it is important that you adhere to the following 
measures we have put in place.

OPEN


